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Rockstar Day 

Well done and thank you for your participation in our Rockstar Day yesterday. The 
children looked amazing and enjoyed participating in the maths challenges and 

games throughout the day. Please see your child’s class teacher if you are unable to 
log onto Times Tables Rockstars or if you have any questions. 

Attendance 

Well done to the 91 children who achieved 100% attendance over spring term and a 
further 77 children who also achieved the 96% target. That is 168 children in total - 

an amazing effort! 

Well done to all of the prize winners. There was a best costume prize in each class 
(which was a very tough decision!) as well as a maths challenge for each year group. 

Everyone who dressed up for the day earned a gold ticket to add to their total! 



Upcoming Events 

Friday 31st March:   Last day before the Easter break 

Monday 17th April:   School re-opens for summer term 

Monday 24th April:   Y6 Mock SATs week 

Tuesday 25th April:   3/4S start Rackets Cubed 

Monday 1st May:   May Day Bank Holiday - school closed 

Tuesday 2nd May:   5W IntoUniversity Workshop 

Thursday 4th May:   5C IntoUniversity Workshop 

Monday 8th May:   Coronation Bank Holiday - school closed 

Tuesday 9th May:   Y6 SATs week 

Monday 15th May:   Y2 SATs week 

Monday 22nd May:  Y6 swimming lessons start (all this week) 

Friday 26th May:   Last day before the half-term holiday 

Monday 5th June:   School re-opens after half term holiday 

      Y6 swimming lessons continue (all this week) 

Friday 9th June:   School photograph day 

Scooters and Bicycles                                                                                        
It’s great to see so many children scooting and cycling safely to school each day - it 
seems that the scooter and bike racks are full every day! Another scooter rack has 

been ordered - thank you to Councilor Bridges. Please remind the children that they 
must not be riding bicycles and scooters on the school playground - especially 

around the blind corners of the gates! We have had a few near misses and with up 
to 1000 people passing through site at the end of each day, we have to make sure 

that everyone is safe. Thank you for your support. 

Easter Holiday                                                                                             
All the staff at Southcoates wish you and your families a happy and peaceful Easter 

break. We shall be ready to welcome you all back on Monday 17th April for a 
fantastic summer term. 


